
I know we have said this 

many times, but we can’t 

say it enough - We miss 

those of you who can not 

join us. With over HALF 

of our Blue Haven Com-

munity  composed of our friends from across the 

border, please continue to stay safe and help 

stop the spread so we can be reunited soon. 

Every one of our Blue Haven families is what 

make our campground so special. The comradery 

and community is what sets us apart from 

everyone else! We hope to see everyone soon! 

Kid’s SUPER BINGO! 
Kids Super Bingo brought 53 

awesome kids together for 

the final Kids Bingo of the 

season! Fun was had by all! Thank you to Cindy, 

Cathy, Brian, and Anthony for volunteering! 

Thank you also goes out to Dave, Tim, Amanda, 

and Gary for registering and club house set up. 

See you all next year!  

2021 Site Contract Update 

We are ready to begin the process of renewing 

sites for the 2021 season. Please contact us at 

either office to make your deposit which covers 

the off season storage of your camper and to 

hold your site for the upcoming Camping Season. 

There will be no increase for 2021 sites if the 

deposit is paid this fall before we close.  

Welcome to our New Families 
On behalf of our Blue Haven staff and families, 

please welcome to the park the following new 

guests just from the last few weeks: 

 Jim Wells - Michelle 7 

 Steven Stanley - Meadow 5 

 Richard Nolette - Birchwood 9 

 Roy Clark - Meadow 7 

 Brian McGoldrick - Maple 23 

  September 10, 2020 Edition 

Happy Anniversary  
We would like to wish a VERY special anniversary 

to the couples listed below - enjoy your weekend! 

 9/17: Patricia & Cliff Horrell 

 9/17: Cathy & Jim Jewtraw 

Happy Birthday 
Several are celebrating birthdays this week: 

 9/8: Stephen Morse 

 9/9: Chase Morse 

 9/10: Roxanne Magera 

 9/11: David Pellerin 

 9/11: Colleen O’Donnell 

 9/15: Don Light 

 9/15: Connor Poupore 

 9/17: Patrick Lafave 

 9/17: Margo Scovil 

 9/17: Fallyn Gammie 

Employee Appreciation Day 
All of our locations will be CLOSED on Monday, 

September 14th for our Employee Appreciation 

Day. In case of emergency at Blue Haven, please 

call Dave at 518-534-0230. 

End of Season Meter Reading 
The final meter reading will be completed this 

coming week and invoices will be ready by Friday, 

September 18th. As a reminder, if you use any 

power after this reading, it will be captured on 

the Spring reading,  
 



Value Added Services Available: 
With so many new campers in the park this year, 

some may not be aware of some of the additional 

value added benefits available to you: 

 Propane Filling Station - we offer pick up, and 

delivery (for a small fee) for added conven-

ience.  

 100 Pound Propane Tanks - tired of frequent-

ly filling your small tanks or running out when it 

is inconvenient? We offer 100# propane tanks 

for your convenience - see the office for 

details. 

 Service Department - We have a highly 

trained service department that take pride in 

their work. If you have something that needs 

to be looked at, out trained professionals are 

here to assist you! Call or stop by to get 

started! 

 Winterizations! 

 Vacation Home Sales - Looking to upgrade? 

We have access to many different options for 

you! Best of all, by purchasing from us, you can 

take advantage of our exclusive “Price Club” 

pricing! Call or text 518-563-1983 for more 

information 

 Parts and Accessories - We offer a dedicated 

Parts Staff for all of your camping needs! Call 

for info and pricing before you shop elsewhere! 

 Signs available - We are proud to introduce a 

new business venture. Plattsburgh Creative 

Signs is your one-stop-shop for your sign 

needs. This can be as simple as a sign for your 

campsite, a decal for your car or new signs for 

your business. For more information or to 

request a consultation with us, please email us 

at: 

 info@plattsburghcreativesigns.com 

 or call us directly at 518-324-SIGN. 

Looking for a New Camper? 
While the Camping season is beginning to wrap up, 

you can beat the Spring Rush and still enjoy beauty 

of fall camping in a NEW or NEW-TO-YOU camper! 

Stop by our Indoor Showroom located at 60 Trade 

Road in Plattsburgh to see how we can make this 

happen for you! Or simply call ahead for an appoint-

ment! 

Late Season Specials 
With all of the interest this has generated, we are 

extending the Mid-Season special. With the border 

being closed and the uncertainty of when it will 

reopen, we have had a lot of concerns about your 

summer homes and golf carts. We have come up with 

plans to take care of your cart and your Summer 

home Inspection: 

 Camper Inspection: Special Price of $79-95 

+tax and will work as follows: 

 We will inspect the trailer for any signs 

of rodents 

 We will inspect the trailer for any signs 

of water damage from leaks. 

 Once the inspection is complete, we will 

report our findings with our suggestions 

on how to handle any issues 

 The pricing will cover the inspection only. 

 Call for pricing if your camper has a 

cover on it 

 PRE-PAID GOLF CART SPECIAL: we will put 

your golf cart back in storage (INSIDE) and 

offer some additional value added benefits to 

include: 

 Checking the air pressure in all of the 

tires and top off as needed. 

 Checking fluid level in all of the batteries 

and topping off as needed 

 Charging batteries and having them ready 

for storage 

 Rinse off carts of any dust  

 Storing golf carts inside until May 2021 

 INCLUDES the 2021 cart registration 

 SPECIAL PRICE 

 $159.99+tax! 
 

Camp Reminders: 


